



ENGLISH TEST

By Iris Marjorie Luna de los Santos

Name: _____

Grade: First grade

School: I.E. Guillermo E. Billinghurst

EVALUACIÓN: Esta prueba está dirigida a los estudiantes del primero de secundaria considerado para el área de inglés en la Institución Educativa Secundaria Guillermo Enrique Billinghurst- Barranca, 2023

INSTRUCTIONS: Please read carefully and answer the test questions. The following test is divided into 4 parts, taking into account the communicative approach to learning a language.

LISTENING (COMPRENSIÓN ORAL)

I. According to the video, choose the correct alternative.

<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hRZz2eU9LHg>

1. Which of the following is an example of physical bullying?

- a- Sending someone a mean text message
- b- Pushing someone over
- c- Call someone bad names
- d- Insulting someone

2. Which of the following is an example of cyber-bullying?

- a- Make negative comments about a person's physical appearance
- b- Spread nasty rumors

- c- Post a nasty comment on Facebook
- d- Stealing another person's belongings

3. Watch the video again and match the words in the box with the pictures.

physical bullying

cyber-bullying

verbal bullying

racist bullying



II. Watch or listen. What food do the students like? Check the correct answers.

<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1caFEOQjkVM>



- | | | | | |
|----------------|---|---------------------------------|-----------------------------------|--|
| Lydia | ☐ pasta | ☐ rice | ☐ sandwich | ☐ chicken salad |
| Sophie | ☐ fish and chips | ☐ beans | ☐ noodles | ☐ chips |
| Ben | ☐ bread | ☐ cheese | ☐ pizza | ☐ burgers with cheese |
| Georgia | ☐ vegetable soup | ☐ pasta | ☐ salad | ☐ eggs |

SPEAKING (PRODUCCIÓN ORAL)

- I. Look at the pictures and complete the sentences (record your voice). You can use the words in the box for help you.

"Señor de los Milagros"

Carnivals

Inti Raymi

Christmas

December 25th

October

June 24th

February



1. "Señor de los Milagros" is in October



2. _____



3. _____



4. _____

II. Look at the pictures, order the sentences and record the ordered sentences.



a. talking – is- on- Sonia- phone.



_____.

b. music. – Jenny and Mike – to - are- listening



_____.

c. Peter – is – uncle – My – ice cream. – eating



_____.

d. teacher – her – walking – dog. – My – is



_____.

e. riding – my - are - cousins -bike. - a



_____.

READING (COMPRENSIÓN DE LECTURA)

I. Read the stories below and answer the questions.

STORY A

Eating fruits and vegetables is a good way to stay healthy. Fruits and vegetables have many vitamins and nutrients that your body needs to stay strong. The Canada Food Guide suggests that grown-ups should eat at least 5 portions of fruits or vegetables every day. You can have fruits and vegetables during your meals or as a snack. Eating fruits and vegetables helps make your immune system stronger so you don't get sick. Give eating more fruits and vegetables a try today!

Questions:

- 1. According to the text, where can you include fruits and vegetables in your diet?**
 - a. In meals and snacks
 - b. In vegetables and fruits
 - c. In vitamins and nutrients

- 2. If you have a strong immune system you don't get sick**
 - a. True
 - b. False

- 3. Do you think it's a good idea to eat fruits and vegetables regularly? Why or why not?**
 - a. Yes, because they have vitamins and nutrients that make our bodies strong and help us stay healthy.
 - b. No, because they don't have vitamins and nutrients and make our bodies sick.
 - c. Yes, because they don't have vitamins and nutrients and make our bodies sick.
 - d. No, because they have vitamins and nutrients that make our bodies strong and help us stay healthy.

STORY B:

Washing your hands is an important way to stay healthy during flu season. The flu is often spread by touching places where sick people have been. To do a good job of cleaning your hands, use an antibacterial soap and wash for at least 20 seconds. Washing your hands is one of the best ways to protect yourself from getting the flu. If you don't want to get the flu, make sure to wash your hands often!

Questions :

- 1. What kind of soap should you use?**
 - a. Antibacterial
 - b. 20 second
 - c. Limon and ginger

- 2. How is the flu often spread?**
 - a. Washing hands often
 - b. Using antibacterial soap for 20 seconds
 - c. Touching places where sick people have been

3. Do you think washing hands is the most effective way to protect yourself from the flu? Why or why not?

- a. Yes, I think washing hands is really important to stop the flu.
- b. I'm not sure, but washing hands is important. There might be other ways like getting a flu.
- c. No, I think washing hands is really important to stop the flu.
- d. Yes, there might be other ways like getting a flu.

II. Read the following text.

mi-suk2011@gmail.com

To: englishfriends.com.uk

Cc:

Subject: Hi!

Insert:

Hi! How are you?

My name's Mi-suk and I'm 12 years old. I'm from Seoul in Korea. I speak Korean and English. I like reading, playing tennis and listening to music. I have a pet, Sparkie.

Do you want to be my friend? Please write soon.

Best wishes

Mi-suk

Send Save Cancel

1. Check your understanding: true or false

- | | | |
|----------------------------------|-------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| a. Mi-suk is twelve years old. | ☐ True | ☐ False |
| b. Mi-suk is from Korea | ☐ True | ☐ False |
| c. Mi-suk speaks English | ☐ True | ☐ False |
| d. Mi-suk speaks two languages | ☐ True | ☐ False |
| e. Mi-suk has a brother, Sparkie | ☐ True | ☐ False |

WRITING (PRODUCCIÓN DE TEXTOS)

I. Complete the text below with the words in the box

dinner	when	take	finally	home
usually	at	then	from	read

Every morning, I get up _____ 5:30. I _____ have breakfast alone, I have milk and toast for breakfast, next I _____ a shower and I get dressed my uniform. I go to school on foot.

I have classes _____ 7:10 a.m. to 12:50 p.m. I return _____ with my mom. At home, I have _____ with my family, when I finish lunch, I do homework from 3:00 to 5:00. _____ I play video games or watch some YouTube.

In the evening, I _____ a book and walk my dog. I have _____ with my parents, and we watch TV. _____, I go to bed around 10:00.

II. Watch the video, use the pictures below write sentences about wich habits are good or bad for our health. [https://youtu.be/ HEnohs6yYw](https://youtu.be/HEnohs6yYw)



- a. You _____ (should / shouldn't) _____ too much snacks. You _____ (should / shouldn't) _____ more _____ and vegetables!
- b. You _____ (should / shouldn't) use the mobile phone for long periods of time. You _____ (should / shouldn't) walk more.



- c. You _____ (should / shouldn't) drink too much soda! You _____ (should / shouldn't) _____ a lot of water.



- d. You shouldn't _____ too much _____.
You should _____.



- e. You shouldn't _____ noisy _____.
_____ relaxing _____.